
Sioux Central Community School District 
4440 U.S. Highway 71, Sioux Rapids, Iowa 50585 

Voice: 712-283-2571; Fax 712-283-2285 
 
Dear Elementary Parents/Students, 
 
I hope you are enjoying your summer, but that you are starting to get ready for the 
upcoming 2024-2025 school year.  As we approach the start of the new school year, I 
wanted to share how excited we are to see all our wonderful students back in the 
classroom! It’s going to be a great year!  Before our doors open for the new year, I want 
to thank you in advance for your commitment to Sioux Central. It takes all of us. We are 
a family here at Sioux Central, and we are looking out for the best for every child.   
 
We will once again be doing Before School Conferences for parents and students in 
grades PK-5 grade and will be held on August 21 from 12:00-8:00 p.m. and August 23 
from 8:00-4:00 p.m.  PK-5 STUDENTS  WILL START SCHOOL ON MONDAY, 
AUGUST 26.  To sign up for your conference, please visit our website at 
www.siouxcentral.org —at the top of the page, click on Elementary Conferences.   
 
Select your child's Grade Level from the list and complete the registration form.  After 
you register, you will receive an email with the subject header "Select Date/Time for 
Teacher Conference Now.”  Just press the link in the email and you will be able to pick a 
time slot for the conference.  At the end of the scheduling process you will have the 
option to register for another conference for the selected student or register another 
student.  PTCFast will send you an email confirmation and reminder. You will also 
receive a link that you may use if you wish to change your appointment later.     
 
You will not know your child’s teacher until you arrive for conferences.  There will be 
conference schedules outside each classroom so you know which teacher to go to!   
 
If you have questions or do not have internet access, please call the Sioux Central office 
at 712-283-2571. 
 
Registration Deadline: August 19, 2024.  We ask that EVERYONE attend 
conferences.  This is an important way to kick off a great school year! 
 
THINGS TO BRING TO CONFERENCES: 

●​ School Supplies (students) 
●​ Cell Phone with SEESAW loaded from the app store (parents) 
●​ Any information you would like the teacher to know about your child 

 
We cannot wait to see all of you very soon!  SIOUX CENTRAL REBELS ROCK!  
 

Mrs. Schmidt and Staff     
 

 

http://www.sioux-central.k12.ia.us

